
Members of the BILD Durham Chapter: 
 
Please be advised that the City of Oshawa facilities, including City Hall and recreation facilities are 
temporarily closed to the public to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. Facility closures to the public 
are being reassessed as the situation evolves. City services continue to operate and are available online, 
over the phone or by email. For full details, see - here. 
  
Regarding planning and building, the City will continue to deliver regulatory services, building 
permits/inspections, site plan applications, official plan amendments and rezoning planning applications. 
Members are ask to speak to the respective department to arrange meeting appointments and application 
drop-offs. 
 
Accessible through BILD’s website contains the most recent updates to members including the status and 
actions of any municipalities/regions as it pertains to your operations and bulletins/notices from our 
partner organizations. BILD staff is monitoring the situation closely and making updates as new 
information comes along. 
 
BILD continues to discuss with municipal staff, the importance of continuing planning and building 
services for our members and we are committed to keeping the Chapters apprised of how these services 
are changing on a timely basis.  

https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/7fe339f7e0/d70234a823/48fea1e987/feedId=28f02d5f-69c7-4f4b-84ad-0929325b4457&newsId=0966df2c-d862-41bb-9f4f-bea37c79842b
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/65b0342317/63b0fdb234/ae85234ed2

